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To whom it may concern

I am writing to object to the night flights into Dublin Airport after 11pm to 7 am. We are
subjected to the constant noise during the day and feel it is unfair to add additional noise
disruption to a time of rest during the night.

If you wish to contact me please reply by email.

Regards

Julie Flanagan
 Drumnigh Wood

Portmarnock
Dublin




